From: Kerman, Sara J. (Fed)

To: Chen, Lily (Fed); Moody, Dustin (Fed)
Subject: RE: NIST PQC 2019

Date: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 12:27:23 PM
Hi Lily,

Yes, [ do remember Sally!! :)

Were there any meetings held this year prior to Crypto? Have you heard any feedback? I'm fine doing it before,
but I'm not sure how attendees will feel about 10+ days of travel.

From: Chen, Lily (Fed)

Sent: Wednesday, August 23,2017 12:07 PM

To: Kerman, Sara J. (Fed) <sara.kerman@nist.gov>; Moody, Dustin (Fed) <dustin.moody@nist.gov>
Subject: NIST PQC 2019

Hi, Dustin and Sara,

This is some initial information I got. Crypto 2019 will be collocated with CHES. Crypto 2019, as usual, starts
Sunday evening and ends Thursday at noon. Then CHES will be Thursday, Friday and maybe half day Saturday.

Then our conference may have to be the week before Crypto 2017. I haven’t talked with TACR president yet. I
mentioned to Sally (Sara may remember her. She has been in conference service in UCSB for a long time, as far as [
came to crypto). They haven’t announced general chair of crypto 2019 yet. The general chair should be determined
this afternoon at the member meeting.

The question to us is whether we want to do it before Crypto. Any thoughts?

Lily
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